
SAINT 
VINCENT 

January 3 1,2007 

Tara Weidner 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region f# 1 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch f ,Ply King of Prussia, PA 19406 

do 
RE: License No. 37-05 125-01 

Mail Control No. 139666 

Dear Ms. Weidner: 

The new area of use we would Iike to include as a satellite facility on our license is 
located at: Saint Vincent Health Center 

231 5 Myrtle Street 
Erie, PA 16544 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

d 
Matthew J. Shebel 
Director of Radiology 
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